

Newsletter August 2024

ROMANIA Voivodeni Summer camp

Dear Friends and Supporters,





Since many years SB Foundation supports summer camps in different locations, among others, camps for children in and around Voivodeni. Here you see, in one of the pictures, the children happily waving their ice cream sticks and, in the other, holding up sheets of paper with text from Psalm 86:11, which reads "Teach me thy way, O LORD; I will walk in thy truth; unite my heart to fear thy name" [King James translation, one of several similar]. It is probably with this bible verse in mind that St Birgitta shaped her prayer "Lord, show me the way and make me willing to walk it."

Warm greetings from SB Foundation via us on the Board, *Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger* 

## Stiftelsen Brödet/SB Foundation BG 900-4201, PG 90 04 20-1, Swish 1239004201

Org.no: 802401-2844, www.stiftelsenbrodet.se, e-mail: kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se,Tel:+46702545233 Postal address: Stiftelsen Brödet, Att. L.Åkerlund, Grev Turegatan 64, SE-114 38 Stockholm Board: Lena Åkerlund, chair, Roger Arvidsson, secr, Gloria Vintila Andersson, Arne Wikström, Elisabeth Kedland Hofberg

